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THE HAPPY, HEALTHY 
Homemaker

NEWSLETTER NEED TO KNOWS:

Homemaker Area Work Day

Tuesday, April 29 at 10:00 am 
This year the Lincoln Trail Area Homemakers have
been chosen to make the  favors for our KEHA
State meeting coming up in May. Lets get together
and accomplish this task as a TEAM. Join us and
give a little or as much as you can of your time on
the day we have scheduled.  
  

LESSON BALLOTS  DUE
to the office by  

APRIL 4!

Hardin County Extension

Issue 0325

Hardin County FCS Agent

March 2025

Sunday March 9, 2025  

spring BAZAAR!



The Bluegrass Extension Homemaker Club 
invites you to their presentation at the 

Hardin County Extension office on 

Wednesday, April 30 at 9:30 a.m. 
Guest speaker, Dr. (Ret.) Paul Gerard, a 
well known conservationist in our area, 
will give a presentation on Waters & Trees 
and Natural Wonderland of Kentucky. We 
hope you join us for this interesting 
program. 
A light breakfast will be served. 
Please RSVP by calling the Extension 
Office 270-765-4121.     
We hope to see you at this event. 

Becky Grant (President Bluegrass) &
Anna Miserendino (Treasurer Bluegrass)Caregiver Support

Group

MEETINGS ARE FROM
1:00 - 3:00 PM

THERE WILL BE TIME TO SHARE
EXPERIENCES AFTER THE

SPEAKER IF YOU FEEL
COMFORTABLE DOING SO!

UPCOMING 
LESSON LEADER

TRAININGS
 APRIL LESSON
“MEALTIME RUT”
MARCH 31 @10:30 A.M. ET
HARDIN COUNTY

MAY LESSON
“PHOTOGRAPHY”
APRIL 21 @ 1:30 P.M. ET
LARUE COUNTY

ALL LESSONS ARE 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

2025 Dates 
Meeting 1st Tuesday

of each month

FREE TO
ATTEND

Next BEGINNER Sewing Class
$5.00 per person

Supply list given at registration
RSVP begins first 

Monday of each month 
at 10:00 am

MARCH CLASSES:
March 25 from 1-3 OR

March 26 from 5-8 

LEARN TO SEW 



SPRING 
BAZAAR 

2025

SPRING 
BAZAAR 

2025

SPRING 
BAZAAR 

2025

HARDIN COUNTY
EXTENSION

HOMEMAKERS

MARCH 15
9:00 AM - 
3:00 PM

Hardin County Extension Homemakers
Spring Bazaar

March 15, 2025 from 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm

111 Opportunity Way 
in Elizabethtown

SUPPORT
LOCAL

ARTISTS
AND LOCAL
STUDENTS!

COME SHOP 
LOCAL AT THE 

RSVP TO OUR EVENT ON SOCIAL MEDIA
FOR THE BEST INFORMATION!



Objective

Darlene reported that we made the most during
the Fall bazaar than we have ever made before.

Scholarship Update

Club Updates
Cecilia made Halloween bags for the VA center, and decorated their Christmas tree, they donated to-
go containers to Wesley Hilltop, and they are working on donating items for foster care bags.

Stitchers donated to the animal shelter, and continue to donate lap quilts to Hosparus, and make
other donations in addition to their blessing boxes. They also had a successful sleep in your own bed
retreat. Quilt Show is September 19-20 this year.

White Mills had a successful chili supper and bridge lighting, they donated to Lakewood FRYSC, and
instead of sponsoring youth at Christmas, they “sponsored” in home members at Christmas time.

Notes from Council
The council met on February 5, 2025. Area council met on February 4 so those notes are included as well. 

TO DO New Things

      Club donations for March 15 Bazaar: at least 5 baked
goods, $10 for the kitchen, and gift cards for the
Opportunity Table. If ANYONE from your club would like
to volunteer, or make soup, please reach out to Diane.       

      Lesson ballots are in your last newsletter and are due
by April 4!

       May 13 is the next council meeting because of state
meeting falling on our original date

      Register for state meeting if you’d like to go! Pages 6-7

      Area Cultural Arts winners need to be brought to the
office by April 25th.

Treasurer’s Report
Committee Reports
-Keep adding to blessing boxes
-Advertise for the Bazaar on March 15
-Cultural Arts area winners will be contacted
about state meeting
-Don’t forget club assignments for the bazaar
-Fair help will be needed again July 7-14.
-Don’t forget to eat protein to help with fall
prevention (think kale, mushrooms, spinach,
broccoli, Brussels sprouts, etc!)
-Keep logging those volunteer hours! 

HCHC was asked to sponsor 30 blankets
for foster care bags by Hardin County
Chamber Leadership. Council voted to
sponsor these blankets.

1.

Clubs who have more than 4,000 in their
account now need to submit an annual
budget and annual audit to the Hardin
County Homemaker Treasurer (current:
Darlene Chenault). These are due by
August 15 of each year.

2.

There will now be a Homemaker of the
Month spotlight. This will begin in July.
Clubs will be assigned a month to choose
one of their members to highlight. For
July 2025, Cecilia Club will highlight. 

3.

The scholarship has been edited for the 2025
year. If you have ANY relative who is a high
school senior, is currently in college or trade
school, or is going back to school, please
encourage them to apply. Applications are due
to the office by June 20, 2025. 









March Homemaker Lesson
 Pathway to Wellness


